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ABOUT THE EVENT:

This lecture will address the critical topic of suicide risk and
prevention among preteen children. With growing concerns about
mental health in younger populations, early intervention is
essential. The session will focus on the Stanley-Brown Safety
Planning Intervention, a widely used, evidence-based approach to
suicide prevention. Attendees will learn the key components of a
high-quality safety plan for youth and explore how the
intervention can be effectively adapted to meet the
developmental needs of preteen children.

Thursday, May 22nd, 2025
1:00pm - 2:00pm

m https://weillcornell.zoom.us/j/96992232758

1 CE credit hour is available free

@ of charge to Weill Cornell
Medicine Department of
Psychiatry, full time and
voluntary psychology, social
work and LMHC faculty

Credits are available to those
who sign in with their full name,
attend the entire event live, and
complete a survey which will be
emailed following the completion
of the event. Note you can join
no later than 10 minutes after
the start of time and must stay
for the entire duration of the
event for CE eligibility

Instructional Level: This event is
appropriate for all audiences
(introductory, intermediate and
advanced).

Financial Disclosure: Dr. Itzhaky has no relevant
financial relationship(s) with ineligible
companies to disclose and DOES NOT INTEND to
discuss off-label or investigational use of
products or services.

Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM) Department of Psychiatry, 525 E 68th St. New York, NY 10065, is recognized by
the New York State Education Department’s State Board for Psychology as an approved provider of
continuing education for licensed psychologists #PSY-0192. Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM) Department of
Psychiatry is recognized by the New York State Education Department's State Board for Mental Health
Practitioners as an approved provider of continuing education for licensed mental health counselors. #MHC-
0302. Weill Cornell Medicine (WCM) is approved by the American Psychological Association to sponsor
continuing education for psychologists. WCM maintains responsibility for this program and its content. The
New York Presbyterian Hospital Department of Social Work is recognized by New York State Education
Department’s State Board for Social Work as an approved provider of continuing education for licensed social
workers #SW-0155.

This event is hosted by the WCM Academy of Behavioral Health and Continuing Education. Information
regarding CE program please visit the WCM CE website: https://psychiatry.weill.cornell.edu/education-
training/continuing-education. For additional questions contact wempsychiatryce@med.cornell.edu.
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